
FACULTIES OF MATHEMATICS, COMPUTER SCIENCE & STATISTICS 

JOINT CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE WITH UNDERGRADUATES 

A meeting of this committee will be held on Friday 1 February at 2pm in the New Higman Room, 

Mathematical Institute. 

Papers to: Benjamin Spells (MURC President), David Abed (MURC Secretary), Edward Grant (MURC 

Treasurer), Benjamin Spells (MURC Open Day Co-ordinator), Dilyana Micheva (MURC IT Rep), Lewis 

Morgan (MURC Mathematics & Computer Science Rep), Rachel Ahlquist (MURC Mathematics & 

Philosophy Rep), Ruolin Wang (Mathematics & Statistics Rep), Thomas Roger (MURC Questionnaires 

Rep), Joel Cawte (MURC Publicity Officer), Florence Driscoll (MURC 4
th

 Year Rep), Teodor von Burg 

(MURC 1
st

 Year Rep) Dr Peter Neumann (Faculty Teaching Advisor), Dr Neil Laws (Department of 

Statistics), Dr Richard Earl (Admissions Co-ordinator & Joint Committee for Mathematics and 

Philosophy), Ms Louise Sumner (MPLS). 

AGENDA 

1. Meeting held on Friday 26 October 2012: 

(a) Minutes (attached) 

(b) Matters arising 

 

2. Reports from the meetings of the Faculty/Teaching/Academic Committees 

(a) Mathematics 

• Future arrangements for MuPAD 

• Part C class structure 

• Undergraduate lecture timetable in the new building 

• Teaching Awards  

(b) Statistics 

 

3. OUSU Document [attached] 

 

4. MURC Business 

(a) Online lecture notes 

(b) Archive of lecture notes  

(c)  Questionnaires  

 

5. Questionnaires 

(a) Michaelmas Term 2012 statistical summaries [attached] 

(b) Report on Michaelmas Term 2012 lecture questionnaires [attached] 

 

6. Open Days 2013 

The open days in 2013 are: Saturday April 27th, Saturday May 4th, Wednesday 26th June, 

Thursday 27th June, Friday 20th September. 

 

7. Lecture List for Trinity Term 2013 

The lecture list will appear on the Mathematical Institute’s website 

https://www.maths.ox.ac.uk/notices/lecture-lists  

 

8. AOB 

 

RAE/CTS 28/01/2013  

 


